
SPCS Families,

It’s hard to believe that we are halfway through the school year. I am
very proud of each of our students and the progress they have made
since August. 

On behalf of the SPCS faculty and staff, I wish you and your family a
very Merry Christmas. I hope you have a wonderful time together as
a family celebrating our Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. 

"Though you have not seen him, you love him. Though you do not now
see him, you believe in him and rejoice with joy that is inexpressible
and filled with glory." 1 Peter 1:8

In Him, 
Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

12/20/2024

Christmas Holidays
12/20/24 - 1/06/25

Elementary Honors Assembly
1/15/25

NO SCHOOL
1/20/25

Spirit Week
1/21-24/25

https://www.biblestudytools.com/1-peter/passage/?q=1%20peter+1:8-9


8 T H  G R A D E  S C I E N C E
Our 8th graders have been learning about energy and force used in theme park rides, including
rollercoasters, and visited Universal Studios in Orlando for Physics Day. They learned about plotting
coordinates and the Cartesian system in Science and Math. Students then practiced coding a theme
park ride’s path before boarding the ride to see their work in action.  They spent the rest of the day
enjoying the park!





3 R D  G R A D E  T R A D I T I O N
The 3rd Grade
holiday tradtion is to
build gingerbread
houses.  This year’s
students loved it too!

2 N D  G R A D E  
R E A D I N G
Second graders are learning about
different book genres.  Mrs. Koon’s
class created gift bags for the
fantasy genre.  They read a book and
then included information about the
book on and in their bag to present
to the class. 



Christmas
O N  C A M P U S





Thank You
for your thoughtfulness

The cards, gifts cards, gifts, sweets, flowers, and
hugs are all very appreciated!  We appreciated the

lounge full of goodies and the coffee cart on
Wednesday!  We feel loved!



DOWNLOAD APP HERE

DOWNLOAD APP HERE

If you have taken a great picture at an SPCS athletic event, family
event, classroom event, or field trip - we want that picture for our
yearbook!  Use the below links to download the VERY simple app

from Balfour to send your pictures directly to Mr. Langlois.

NEEDED

Student
Handbook
Page 15

WARMWARM
STAYSTAY

ORDER SPCS
OUTERWEAR by clicking

below

School resumes on Tuesday 1/7/25

https://apps.apple.com/us/app/balfour-imageshare/id940654327
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.swuploader.balfour&pcampaignid=web_share
https://www.landsend.com/co/account/school-uniforms?selectedSchoolNum=900121856
https://stores.inksoft.com/spcs/shop/home

